Chris O'Brien

From: Jackie Capanna <jackiecfl3@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 4, 2024 7:01 PM

To: Senate Finance; House Finance Committee
Cc: vanessabaker9607 @gmail.com

Subject: Ban indoor Smoking at Ballys

Members of the Legislature,

Please eliminate smoking and vaping from all indoor areas at Ballys in Rl. The health of employees and guests should be
number one. Once COPD is discovered, it will only progress and can never be cured.

Go Green at Ballys and ensure safe clean indoor air for all!

Thank you,

Jackie Capanna

Rhode Island Resident

Table Games Employee.



